September 1, 2023
Via Electronic Filing

Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Case No. 2023-00284
Dear Ms. Bridwell:

This is being filed in résponse to the August 31, 2023 Commission deficiency letter.
Montgomery County Water District No. 1 is providing a revised ARF Form-1, that has
been signed under oath by the Secretary of the Board of Commissioners and a
corrected Statement of Disclosure of Related Transactions for each member of the
Board of Commission.

The revised schedules in response to the deficiency letter have been emailed to the
Office of Rate Intervention, Office of Attorney General

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Q}OML&\. VN oA
Sandra Morton
Office Manager



